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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

MEDICAID DIVISION 

Tina Kotek, Governor

February 10, 2025 

Representative Rob Nosse, Chair 
Representative Cyrus Javadi, Co-Chair 
Representative Travis Nelson, Co-Chair 
House Behavioral Health and Healthcare Committee 
900 Court Street NE 
State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97301 

SUBJECT: February 6, 2025 Committee Questions 

Dear Chair Nosse and Committee Members: 

Please find below information requested by members of the Behavioral Health 
and Healthcare Committee at the 2/6/25 meeting on Oregon’s Medicaid program. 

• Medicaid enrollees by demographics
You can review this information on OHAs Medicaid enrollment dashboard.  This
tool allows for filtering by geographic location, age, eligibility group, and CCO
type.

• Funding impacts absent the hospital and provider assessments renewal
Without passage of HB 2010, $1.5 billion in additional General Funds would be
needed for the 2025-27 biennium.  That number would increase to $2.3 billion in
the 2027-29 biennium.

http://www.oregon.gov/oha
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/ANALYTICS/Pages/medicaid-enrollment.aspx#Dashboard
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Please do not hesitate to reach out if there are any further questions. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Emma Sandoe, PhD, MPH 
Medicaid Director 
 

http://www.oregon.gov/oha

